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The Standards Review Committee (SRC), a committee of the ISO RTO Council (IRC) whose members populate the WEQ IGO segment, is requesting the WEQ - Executive Committee consider these formal comments for the OASIS Exemption Appendix – 2008 Annual Plan Item 2(i)7 Recommendation.
We agree with the ESS/ITS recommendation to document exemptions/waivers previously approved by the Commission in the NAESB Business Practices. Adding these exemptions into the NAESB Business Practices acknowledges these variances already granted by the Commission.  It also eliminates the need for entities to request waivers on specific NAESB standards once the Commission orders the revised Business Practices be incorporated in the jurisdictional entities tariffs. 

Though the recommendation currently documents broad-based exemptions granted to the ISOs/RTOs, this appendix is not intended to be solely limited to ISO/RTO exemptions.  We recommend the WEQ - Executive Committee approve the recommendation and encourage other entities who believe they have broad-based exemptions to submit subsequent Standards Requests to include those exemptions in the recommended Appendix C – OASIS Standards Exemptions.
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